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To: Senator Kevin Meyer, Co-Chairman 

 Senator Pete Kelly, Co-Chairman 

 Senate Finance Committee 

 

Date: April 4, 2013 

 

Re: HB 94 request for hearing in the Senate Finance Committee 

 

I respectfully request a hearing for HB 94, “An Act naming the northbound Chena Flood Channel 
Crossing Bridge the Nellie Miller Bridge and naming the southbound Chena Flood Channel Crossing 
Bridge the Con Miller Bridge” at your earliest convenience. 
 
HB 94 will honor these two civic leaders by naming two prominent bridges in the North Pole area 
after them.   
 
We request LIO teleconference support in Fairbanks.  We do not expect any additional testimony of 
this bill at the Senate Transportation Committee. 
 
Please find the following materials in the HB 94 packet: 

 HB 94 

 Sponsor Statement 

 Fiscal note 

 Letter of support 

 Newsminer article/Media Release  
 
My staff contact for this legislation is Brenda Hewitt, who can be reached at 465-2847 or 
brenda.hewitt@akleg.gov.   
 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
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